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Editorial 

 
Dear CB1 members & friends, 
 
Next month will see the nal installment of the conference cycle ChaiCa-V before a new 
committee takes over at the next IAU GA in South Africa next August. 
 
This newsletter is mainly to remind you of these two events, plus we are happy to circulate 
an announcement that has been forwarded to us which concerns a new research paper. 
We hope it will be of some use to you. 
 
 
With kind regards, 
 
 
Christian Boily 
CB1 president 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


